
  

 

   

Dear PJCC Members and Friends: 
 
We have made the difficult decision to temporarily close the PJCC building and 
campus to our members and guests starting this evening, March 14. We will be 
closed for at least two weeks and will continue to communicate with you as we know 
more. 
 
We are doing so based on today’s community-wide order by the San Mateo County Health 
Officer and because we want to positively contribute to proactive safety measures for our 
community. 
 
This is a painful decision as we know the important role that the PJCC plays in your lives. 
We are a special place where people gather, connect with one another, and exercise their 
bodies, minds and spirit. It is a place where people welcome and take care of one another. 
That continues to be our mission. In the coming days, we will be working to find creative 
ways to keep connecting people with each other, whether that is through distance learning 
or exercise broadcasts or check-ins with isolated people in our community. 
 
To this end, we are working hard to support our amazing PJCC staff at this incredibly 
difficult and uncertain time. You already know the extraordinary dedication of the teachers, 
trainers, program providers, and countless others who are the lifeblood of this 
organization. We will do all we can to ensure support for them, and to make it possible for 
them to be back in place the moment our doors reopen. 
 
At this time, we will not be able to issue refunds for March membership or tuition. Please 
know that we are grateful for your investment in the PJCC and do not take it for granted. 
We will continue to communicate with you in the coming days as we determine our next 
steps. Your patience is appreciated while we work to prioritize health and safety, 
reorganize operations, and plan for the new realities we will face upon reopening. 
 
Please continue to make health and wellness a priority for you and your family, connect 
with family and friends in safe ways, and know that we value you for being a vital part of 
our vibrant community. We are all in this together; we are confident that we will get 
through it with resilience and courage. 
 
To our community’s wellness, 
Paul Geduldig, CEO 
Heather Cahan, M.D., Board Chair 
 
 

 

 
 

    

https://pjcc.acemlna.com/lt.php?notrack=1&notrack=1&s=bad97c655476f96a390a72c05a742011&i=140A299A60A883

